From: Fabrizio I

Sent: 04 May 2023 13:37

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection to Application 2022/3853/P
Hi

>

As a Camden resident and homeowner, T would like to register my opposition to the planning described in
application 2022/3853/P, mainly for the reasons below:

1. Public transport is already painfully congested on weekends (in particular, Camden Town tube station),
and the plan would increase pressure on it

2. The area is already very crowded on peak times (i.e. during shop opening hours on weekends and festive
days), and the plan would attract yet more people in the same overcrowded area, hampering mobility and
increasing the risks of theft.

Kind regards,
Fabrizio



